
REPUBLIC OF THE MARSHALL ISLANDS 

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND TRADE 

6 April 2020 

The Executive Secretary 

PosT OFFICE Box 1349 

MAJURO, MARSHALL ISLANDS MH 96960 

PHONE: (692) 625-3181/3012 

Secretariat of the Minamata Convention on Mercury 

United Nations Environment Programme 

Avenue de la Paix 8-14, 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 

E-mail: mea-minamatasecretariat@un.org

Dear Sir/Madam, 

RE: Designation of the National Focal Points to the Minamata Convention on Mercury for 

the Republic of the Marshall Islands 

The Republic of the Marshall Islands hereby notifies the Secretariat of the Minamata Convention 

on Mercury that it has designated, in accordance with Article 17, paragraph 4 of the Convention, 

Ms. Moriana Philip and Ms. Andrea Muller to act as National Focal Points for the exchange of 

information under the Convention. 

You will find attached to the present letter the completed designation forms pursuant to Ms. 

Philip and Ms. Muller's nomination. 

�) 
rs. Anjanette Kattil 

Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade 


